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		            Replacement Project (Powell)
UPDATE ISSUE DATE: September 29, 2023
Please see corresponding maps for work zone referenced below.

UPDATE: 

PROJECT OVERVIEW: Beginning in late September 2023 and lasting through 
June 2024, KUB and its contractor will upgrade the natural gas distribution 
pipelines and related equipment throughout Broadacres Subdivision 
in Powell. As a reminder, there may be daily lane closures/shifts in the 
immediate area where crews are working to safely set up construction 
equipment. See the attached map showing the current work zones.
 
UPDATE: KUB contractor, Pipeline Construction, completed work this past 
week in the following designated areas on the attached map: 2, 8, 9, and 
10. Next week, the contractor plans to begin work on Ashely Road (area 12) 
and Shropshire Boulevard (area 13) to begin construction activities. Work 
will progress to the other numbered areas over the next several weeks and 
months.

PROJECT COMMUNICATION: KUB will post regular updates for the duration 
of this project on the Major Projects Page located at www.kub.org. This will 
include regular updates on traffic control, current construction zones, and 
upcoming work areas. To access the major projects website type https://
www.kub.org/about/community/kub-major-projects-north-knoxville-area in 
your browser. Updates will also be posted on Nextdoor.

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement 
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Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


